

Dear 3rd Grade Parents.

It is my great pleasure to inform you that the Scott Primary 3rd Graders have the opportunity to sing the National Anthem at PNC Park for a Pirates game! We will be singing at the game on **Monday April 22nd** versus the Arizona Diamondbacks.

Transportation to and from the game will <u>not</u> be provided by the school. This event is by no means mandatory. All students must be accompanied by at least one adult. Tickets can be purchased for \$14.00 each by completing the attached form and sending it to the indicated address (not to Mr. Dougherty or Scott Primary). You <u>do</u> need to purchase a ticket for the child that will be singing.

All students that commit to singing will be required to attend **brief 10-minute practices** during recess on **Days 2&4** beginning in **mid-March**. Attendance will be taken at practices. If a student is absent from school on the day of a practice that absence will not count against him/her. If your child would like to be a "Star-Spangled" singer, please complete the bottom portion of this letter and return it to Mr. Dougherty by **Friday, March 15th**. Tickets need to be ordered through PNC Park by **Friday, March 22nd**.

IMPORTANT Once tickets are purchased, please give your child's ticket to Mr. Dougherty. Following the singing of the anthem, the students must re-enter the stadium using his/her ticket. Mr. Dougherty and chaperones will escort students to meet parents at their seats.

Parent chaperones will be needed. Please contact Mr. Dougherty if interested.

Feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns that you might have. I am so excited about this "once in a lifetime" experience. I hope that you and your child will join us!

Mr. Dougherty doughertyc@sasd.k12.pa.us

YES! I WANT TO BE A "STAR-SPANGLED" SINGER!

Student Name:	Student Homeroom:
Parent Name:	Parent Email:
Parent Cell Phone #:	
Parent Signature:	

**Please check emails frequently for updates about our performance at PNC Park. More details will follow!